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February 26, 2018 
 
 Dear LAI Member: 
 
We are less than 60 days until the Baltimore Land Economics Weekend!  
According to Sheila Hamilton’s tracking sheet our Baltimore LEW now has 79 Full 
LEW attendees already registered/expected from 20 of LAI's 26 chapters: 
  
 

Aloha Hawaii (6) 
Austin (1) 
Baltimore (10) 
Boston (2) 
Ely Chicago (15) 
George Washington (3) 
Golden Gate (1) 

London (3) 
Los Angeles (6) 
Memphis (1) 
Minnesota (1) 
Orange County (2) 
Ottawa (1) 
Philadelphia (1) 

Phoenix (2) 
Sacramento (3) 
Simcoe (11) 
San Diego (5) 
Vancouver (4) 
Zia (1) 

 
And, these spots are filled: 
11 of 15 for Peabody Library and Walters Art Museum Tours on Thursday ($20 pp) 
48 of 60 for the Friday Dine Arounds (pay for own dinner) 
50 for Janet Marie Smith talk on Sunday morning (free talk tickets) 
46 of 50 for baseball game tickets on Sunday at 1:05 p.m. in Section 62 ($34 pp) 
 
More are welcome!  Time to sign up for April 26 – 28, 2018! 
 
The Baltimore LEW is great for all our chapter members and non-members to 
participate – that means you! - in addition to all our chapter presidents and LAI 
and LEF leadership who will be here. We would like to have at least 5 attendees 
from each of the chapters, reaching a goal of 125 attendees.  
 
We sincerely welcome you and will do our darndest to help you enjoy your time 
here in Baltimore. Please call or email me with any questions, I am happy to talk 
with you or help you plan your visit. 
 
We are crafting a busy, engaging, entertaining and informative weekend! Here is 
the most current program schedule and the information on our speakers.  
 
See you soon! 
Best regards,  
Susannah Bergmann  
Chair of LEW Committee 
 


